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STATE OF CALIFORNIA — CALIFORNIA NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
1416 NINTH STREET, P.O. BOX 942836

SACRAMENTO, CA 94236-0001

(916) 653-5791

October 31, 2022

Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District
P.O. Box 719
Santa Ynez, CA 93460

Subject: Grant Closure - Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District, Santa Ynez River Valley
Basin - GSPs Planning and Preparation, Agreement 4600012741, Grant Closure

Dear Bill Buelow:

This letter acknowledges that the CA Department of Water Resources (DWR) has released
retention in the amount of $129,599.99 for the subject grant agreement. Please provide us
notice when you receive your retention payments.

This letter serves as notification that contractual obligations for the above referenced grant
agreement between Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District and DWR have been fulfilled.
Therefore, no further reporting for the grant is required by DWR.

Please be mindful that the Grantee is obligated to continue records retention as there is a
potential for a post completion audit of the Grant.

Thank you for your interest in the 2017 Proposition 1 Sustainable Groundwater Planning Grant
Program and your effort to manage water resources in your area. If you have any questions,
please contact Kelley List at kelley.list@water.ca.gov or (916) 902-7303.

Sincerely,

Carmed, Browm

Carmel Brown, Manager
Financial Assistance Branch
Division of Regional Assistance
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